
Letter of Appreciation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your participation in the recent health 

assessment program. Your willingness to take part in this initiative plays a crucial role in 

enhancing our understanding of health within our community. 

Your insights and feedback are invaluable and will help us in tailoring resources and programs to 

better serve you and others. We appreciate the time and effort you dedicated to this important 

activity. 

Thank you once again for your contribution. Together, we can make a significant impact on our 

community's health and wellbeing. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


